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2024 - 2025 will be a year long celebration of our VFW National
Home. In the last 100 years the Home has served our Veterans
and their Families well. Supporting the Home 1s necessary and
important to our goals to help Veterans and their famibes. Letus
show our pride in the VFW National Home by supporting them
and making sure that they will always be available to our Veterans
and their families.



August 10, 2024 we will hold the Department School of
Instruction. You will be introduced to the Department
Chairmen; you will hear their plans for their programs and learn
about special projects they have planned. Please attend!

“Buddy” Poppy & VFW National Home program has some
changes and I have kept some things the same. My love is
working with the program. I am proud to be your chairman
agam. I am approaching this year with all the excitement I had
the first year. My goal 1s to make the program more successful
and to help and honor our Veterans and their famuilies.
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I am available, asking questions, helping, sharing ideas, and assist
m making changes. Please contact anytime.

SuzAnne Taylor, Chairman

“Buddy” Poppy & VFW National Home
viwauxscbpviwnh@gmail.com
803-493-4647
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